
 
 

COOMERA COLTS 2021 SEASON – PLAYER INTEREST 

To our 2020 players we thank you for your efforts in what has been a difficult year for the Gold 
Coast Football community.  

You are receiving this email as you have been involved as a part of the Coomera Colts 
community either currently or in the past as a player, coach, or volunteer. 

We will soon announce our Miniroos, Junior and Senior Training Schedule for the purposes of 
selection of our 2021 teams. This will be undertaken by way of email to interested players and 
confirmed on the Club’s Website and Facebook.  

Accordingly to assist with the planning we request all interested players including current Club 
players, complete the ‘Player Interest’ form by using the FILL OUT FORM link on Facebook 
after which we will email confirming your attendance at the relevant training sessions. 

 We feel it is also beneficial to advise the Club’s Philosophy for your understanding.  

Football in the Coomera community has had a proud tradition with an immense passion for 
the game resulting in the Club being the largest member participation Community Club on the 
Gold Coast. The Club has struggled with ageing facilities to enable it to retain its community 
footballers and provide coherent pathways for talented footballers.  
 
Our Vision is twofold. 
 

Firstly, to elevate the structure of our Coaching to ensure that the highest level of 
football is attainable in a community environment to enable footballers to remain in 
their community. 
 
Secondly but equally important is improve the facilities available to all members so we 
can provide a modern, appropriate, safe, and enjoyable environment for our footballing 
community.  

 
Our Purpose is to inspire our community through football,  
 

Whoever you are, whatever your age, wherever you are from, whatever your story, 
football has the power to inspire and unite. 
 
Coomera Colts exists to develop the game in our community by leading and supporting 
our community whether they are members, volunteers, coaches, referees, or 
stakeholders. By Community, For Community.   
 
It is incumbent on the Club to ensure that we provide quality and consistent member 
experiences that deliver value and provide the opportunity for those members whose 
talent extends beyond our community the opportunity to be the best that they can be.  

We look forward to your participation in preparation for the 2021 Season. 


